
 
 
 
 
 
 
      February 7, 2005 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Memorandum 
 
TO:  Prince George’s County Planning Board 
 
VIA:  Steve Adams, Urban Design Supervisor 
 
FROM:   Ruth Grover, Senior Planner 
 
SUBJECT:   Kenwood Village Comprehensive Design Plan CDP-0303  
 
 
 In a fax dated February 7, 2005, the applicant requested a continuance of Kenwood Village 
Comprehensive Design Plan CDP-0303 until March 3, 2005, for the Planning Board hearing. 
 
 The reason for the request is that the principal representative for the applicant will be out of town 
for the originally scheduled February 24, 2005, date. 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
 The Urban Design staff recommends that the request for the continuance of the above item be 
APPROVED and the case be continued until March 3, 2005.  


